
YEAR 8 MEMO: 23rd MAY 2025

Key Contacts
Georgia Parsonage – Head of Year 8
Gparsonage@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Krystyna Stokes – Assistant 

Headteacher (SLT Link Y8)
kstokes@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK

World  Culture Day is 
celebrated every year 

on Wednesday the 21st 
of May and to celebrate 

we encouraged 
students to come into 
school in their culture 
clothes. Students will 
be able to vote for the 

best dressed outfit! 
Promoting 'Mutual 

Respect' is what we do 
at Newsome.

Students explored the 
theme of Mental Health 

Awareness week and 
our Wellbeing 

Ambassadors received 
their certificates and 
badges as they have 
completed all of the 

relevant training.
This year we celebrated 
how 'community' helps 

our mental health!

Students will be 
learning all about 

World Environment 
Day when we return 

after half-term 
alongside what careers 
they may pursue in this 

field!

In the meantime, we 
hope you all have a 

lovely half-term break!
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